
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 
Ref. No: HSCL/Stock-Ex/2024-25/45 
Date: 16/07/2024 

                                E-mail: monika@himadri.com 
Ref: Listing Code: 500184 
BSE Limited 
Department of Corporate Services 
P. J. Towers, 25th Floor, 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai- 400 001 

Ref: Listing Code: HSCL 
National Stock Exchange of India Ltd 
Exchange Plaza, C-1, Block-G 
Bandra Kurla Complex, 
Bandra (E) 
Mumbai- 400 051 

 
Sub:  Monitoring Agency Report for the quarter ended 30 June 2024 
 
Dear Sir/ Madam,  
 
Pursuant to Regulation 32 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 
2015, we are enclosing herewith the Monitoring Agency Report for the quarter ended 30 June 2024, 
issued by ICRA Limited to monitor the utilization of proceeds of the Preferential Issue of Convertible 
Warrants.  
 
The above information will be made available on the Company’s website at www.himadri.com 
 
Thanking You, 
 
 

Yours faithfully, 
For Himadri Speciality Chemical Ltd  

 
 
 

(Company Secretary &  
Compliance Officer) 

ACS: 29322 
 
 
Enclosed: as above 
 



Building No. 8, 2nd Floor, Tower A 
DLF Cyber City, Phase II 
Gurugram – 122002, Haryana 

 Tel.: +91.124 .4545300 
CIN : L749999DL1991PLC042749 

 Website: www.icra.in 
Email: info@icraindia.com     
Helpdesk: +91 9354738909 
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ICRA Limited

Date: July 16, 2024

Mr. Anurag Choudhary
Managing Director & CEO
Himadri Speciality Chemical Ltd
23A, Netaji Subhas Road, 8th Floor
Kolkata – 700001

Dear Sir,

Re: Final Monitoring Agency report of Himadri Speciality Chemical Ltd for Q1 FY2025

Please refer to agreement dated March 15, 2024, appointing ICRA Limited as the Monitoring Agency (MA)
for Himadri Speciality Chemical Ltd’s Preferential Issue.

After due consideration, ICRA has prepared the attached final Monitoring Agency report as per SEBI (Issue 
of Capital and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations for Q1 FY2025.

Please note that the Monitoring Agency report does not constitute a commentary on the quality of the objects 
of the issue, appropriateness or reasonableness of costs or spending by Himadri Speciality Chemical Ltd
against any objects / heads or assurance on outcome of such spending.

We thank you for your kind cooperation extended during the course of Q1 FY2025. Should you require any 
clarification, please do not hesitate to get in touch with us.

We look forward to your communication and assure you of our best services.

With kind regards

For ICRA Limited

Parul Goyal Narang
Vice President & Head- Process Excellence
Parul.goyal@icraindia.com
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